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Background:
Avaya is pleased to announce the availability of SIP software Release 3.0 for IP Deskphones.

Analysis:

Several enhancements have been included in SIP Release 3.0 for the 1100 series phones including User Interface and
Preferences enhancements, Multi-user Login, Emergency Services support, USB device support, Wide-band Codec,
Provisioning and Licensing.

The SIP software Release 3.0 for IP Deskphones also continues to improve the overall quality of the IP Deskphone
software through the delivery of ongoing resolution of CRs. Numerous quality improvements have been delivered and 9
customer cases have been closed in SIP 3.0.

Recommendations:

Avaya recommends an upgrade to this release of software for all applicable IP Deskphones and Call Servers at the
earliest convenience.

Required Actions:

Attachments:

Click here to access attachments (1 attachments)

Products and Releases:
The information in this bulletin is intended to be used with the following products and associated releases:

PRODUCT RELEASE
Phones & Accessories-IP-IP Phone 1120E SIP_3.0
Phones & Accessories-IP-IP Phone 1140E SIP_3.0

REFERENCE:


https://app51.nortelnetworks.com/GBSJSP/gbsViewAttach.jsp?ID=025891-01
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To view the most recent version of this bulletin, access technical documentation, search PRE-REQUIRED PATCH:
our knowledge base, or to contact a Technical Support Representative, please visit PATCH ID:
Nortel Technical Support on the web at: http://support.nortel.com/. You may also sign

up to receive automatic email alerts when new bulletins are published.
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